
 

 

Noecker Student Council will be holding a sale to help raise money for the 

annual Build-a-Bear Workshop trip where they will make bears for 

hospitalized children at Saint Barnabas Hospital. 

Orders will be taken by the homeroom teachers on Thursday, February 7 

and Friday, February 8 ONLY. 

 

Price will be $2 per item. Money must be brought in the day you order. 

Cash only please.  

 

Please note: Color of items received will be random. If an item is out of 

stock, it will be replaced with another similar item.  

 

Choices:  

 

       

 

 

 

Shuttle pens                    Squishy with Hair                  Sequin Hearts              Heart Squishy 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting the Noecker Student Council.  


